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24 September 2020

Dear parent/guardian 



Written homework will be issued from Monday 28 September. 

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Children will bring home a booklet or exercise book in which to complete their homework at home. This booklet/exercise book remains at home.

2. Parents then photograph the completed work and upload it to Seesaw.


3. There will be specific instructions provided by each class teacher, either sent home on Monday or written on Seesaw.

4. Your child will start bringing home a reading book. The teacher will indicate which day the book has to be returned. These books are not returned daily. It is essential that the reading book is returned on the specified day each week so that it can be cleaned and quarantined before another child can use it.

5. Our Homework Policy states that written homework, reading and spelling is completed Monday – Wednesday, with Thursday being a learning homework of tables, number bonds, spelling, tricky words and of course reading.

6. Homework is an extension of classroom learning and it is essential that it is completed as indicated by the class teacher.





J Bell
Principal
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